
It is with a heavy heart that unfortunately as of  
4.30pm Monday 23rd March we will be shutting 
down our Channels at home and essential items 
service.

Due to our concerns for staff  welfare we feel this 
is now the correct move at the right time.

We would like to thank all our valued customers 
for supporting us and I would also like to thank 
our incredible team of  staff  for adapting to the 
situation and giving their full support during this 
difficult time.

We would like to wish you all the best of  health 
and look forward to seeing you all again soon 
when we are back up and running.

Best Wishes, 

The Channels Team x


